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SANE'S 2022 IMPACT UPDATE WRAP UP
On the 25 November, SANE hosted its 2022 Impact Update to outline the work that’s been to
done tackle stigma and inequity, as well as support thousands of people living with complex
mental health issues, and their families.

SANE’s work in the past 12 months has laid a solid foundation for action under our new
Strategic Plan. We have launched out new guided service, which delivers peer support,
counselling and group programs, psychological support and community tailored to the needs
of people affected by complex mental health issues.

We are continuing our proud history of challenging stigma and continuing to make space for
complex mental health.

We’re reaching more people than ever and providing more service support to even more
Australians affected by complex mental health issues.

And we have invested in branding, technology, processes, and our people to help us achieve
our goals.

In the year ahead SANE will continue to make space for those with complex mental health
needs. We’re going to be calling out more gaps in the system, and designing ways to bridge
those gaps, in order to break barriers, raise expectations, and champion the voices of people
with lived experience, their families and communities.

CLICK HERE TO WATCH THE 2022 IMPACT UPDATE

https://youtu.be/NJF1DElAXJc

